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From: Linda Alb 
Sent: 26 May 2013 11:33 
To: Planning 
Subject: 201312715iP 
Follow Up Flag: Fo rm up 
Flag Status: Orange 

Re  Application Reference 2013/2715/P 
Concerning the request for petmission to demolish an exinting garage to create outdoor parking 

Race 
at N o  3 The  Mount  N W 3  6SZ 

2 6 M a y  2013 

Dear M r  Miller, 

J a m  opposed to the proposed demolition of a garage at 3 The Mount N W 3  6SZ I am a long 
time resident of  Holly Mount on to which  the proposed demolition backs What the owner is 
proposing would  amount to an elevated car park in the middle of  a residential conservation area 

Holly Mount is a significant, historical part of London and its character, as such, must  be 
preserved and protected 

The proposal is for the benefit of one and to the detriment of  all 

That is w h y  I vehemently oppose the plans as presented 

Thank you  for your kind consideration, 

Linda Albin 

Confirmation of  receipt of objection b y  email requested 

31/05/2013 


